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Apri l 20, 2015 

 

The TALON                     ECSS Newsletter          

 
Contact Information 
 
Chair of the Board & Board Trustee,  
Anna DeBartolo 
416-898-9653 
anna.debartolo@yrdsb.ca 
 
Superintendent of Schools,  
Becky Green 
905-764-6830 
becky.green@yrdsb.ca 
 
ECSS 
905-850-5012 
 
Principal 
Paolo Burzese 
paolo.burzese@yrdsb.ca  
 
Vice-Principal 
Lisa Weekes 
lisa.weekes@yrdsb.ca  
 
Vice-Principal 
Michael Vlachopoulos 
michael.vlachopoulos@yrdsb.ca 

                  
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dates at a Glance 

April 23 Mid- Semester 
Report Cards 
Issued 

April 28 Toonie Talks 7:00 
p.m. – 8:30 p.m.  

 
May 8 P.A. DAY 
May 18 Victoria Day  

 

Weekly Focus 

 

In response to requests from our school community, our 

Guidance and Career Education Department Team has 

organized a number of expert speakers to come into the 

school and work with our parents and guardians.   The 

third in our highly successful Expert Speaker Series will be 

taking place in our Library on Wednesday, April 29
th

, 2015 

at 7:00 pm.  To reserve your spot click on 

http://emilycarr.ss.yrdsb.ca and then click the link for the 

expert speaker series.  The topic will be “Mindful 

Parenting.” 

I know that parents and guardians who attended the first 

two speaker events found them to be very helpful.   If you 

would like more details, a flyer has been enclosed with this 

Bulletin.   Ms. Finelli of our Guidance and Career 

Education Department is also available to answer any of 

your questions.    

Thank you,  

 

Paolo Burzese 

Principal 
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GUIDANCE AND CAREER EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 
 

The Guidance and Career Education E-Bulletin can now be found under the Guidance link of 
the ECSS website. 
 
 
 
 
 

Traffic Safety 
 
With the coming of better weather and road conditions there is also an increase in student traffic  
on sidewalks, laneways, and roads. We would like to remind our student pedestrians and student  
drivers to be alert and to observe the rules of the road. Be Safe Thunderbirds! 
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